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We do not need to have our personal wells regulated. This bill is the government 

overreaching and Oregonians are not ok with this. These are our wells and our 

private property so I am against this bill and I am sure most Oregonians that own 

wells on their property or have owned wells on their property are going to be against 

this bill. Government of Oregon stay in your own lane and stop infringing on our rights  


